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This week we stepped into the wild. The children enjoyed imaginative play based on safari hunts, 

created their own animal print art work and made animal prints in playdough. 

We made safari maps where the children chose animals for us to visit, chose scenery for us to see along 

the way and showed excellent problem solving skills when we had unexpected obstacles in the way.  

During our outdoor learning sessions we have made clay faces on trees, planted peas and made bird 

feeder pinecones to hang in our garden.  

On Wednesday Lisa from Little All Sports joined us for a gym session. The children were excited to try 

out some of the new equipment. They worked around a circuit that focused on balancing, jumping and 

rolling. Lisa runs fun classes for preschool age children, please visit Little All Sports for more 

information.  

Our topic next week is food. The children will be making sandwiches for snack time, using their senses 

to taste, smell and feel and looking at healthy foods.  

Term dates 2025. 

Spring term 
Tues 7th Jan- Fri 14th Feb 

Half term Mon 17th Feb- Fri 21s Feb. 

Mon 24th Feb - Friday 4th April 

 

Summer term. 
Mon 22nd April – Fri 23rd May 

Half term 26th May – Fri 30th May 

Bank Holiday Mon 5th May 

Mon 2nd June- Thurs 17th July 

 

 

 
Internet safety for preschoolers.  
The internet can be a positive space that helps us connect with others, discover information or be 

entertained. Internet safety is about being aware of potential risks that children may face online. Please click 

here for more information on keeping your child safe on the internet.  

 

  

  

https://littleallsports.co.uk/
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/0-5/

